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Bewsey Lodge Primary School 

Weekly Newsletter 
Friday 6th September 2024 

Welcome Back to School! 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

   

 

I wanted to start this newsletter by introducing myself to you as Head of 
School. I have been at Bewsey Lodge for 12 years now and Deputy 
Headteacher for over 5 years. I am really looking forward to starting in this 
new role.  
 
Mrs Williams has now started her new role of Executive Headteacher and is 
supporting at St Elphin’s Primary School three days a week.  
 
It has been lovely to see the children and staff back at school the last two 
days and everyone is already settling back into school life well. All the 
children look really smart in their uniforms and we will continue to monitor 
this throughout the year. If you are unsure on our school uniform please visit 
our website; https://www.bewseylodge.co.uk/join_in/uniform/ 
We will also be closely monitoring PE kits so please ensure your child wears 
the appropriate kit – team kits of any kind are not permitted.  
 
We have lots of exciting events planned for the coming term so as always, 
please keep your eye on this weekly newsletter for important dates and also 
celebrations of our children’s achievements.  
 
And last but by no means least, our first celebration of the term goes to 
Jayden from Topaz class who has achieved his Grade 3 piano exam with 
distinction! This is an amazing achievement and I’m sure you will all join me 
in congratulating him, well done Jayden! 

 

Have a lovely weekend everyone! 
 
Mrs E. Bailey 
 

Puppy Love! 

 

In our whole school assembly 
yesterday, I introduced the children 
to a new addition to my family; my 
new Beagle puppy!  

He is a little boy and at only 10 
weeks old is very tiny, very cute but 
also very mischevious!  

For a bit of fun and to raise some 
funds for school I am running a 
‘Guess the Name of Mrs. Bailey’s 
Beagle’ competition.  

If children would like to enter they 
need to bring in 50p and choose a 
name from a list of 100 possible 
names. 

The winner will get their own beagle 
puppy teddy and a tuck shop 
voucher. 

His name will be announced next 
Thursday. 
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